
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O, BOX 871 

S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C O 

July 31 . 1964 

Phillips tetroleum Company 
P.O. Box 2130 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Attention: Mr. J. C. Rodgers 
Amendment 

administrative Order EC-213 
Gentlemen: 

Reference is made to your letter dated July 15, 1964, wherein you 
request an amendment to Administrative Order tC-213. I t i s our under­
standing that the Ellenburger zone underlying your New Hex "D" Lease 
was non-productive and that you therefore wish the Ellenburger deleted 
from the commingling authority of Order £C-213 and the Drinkard forma­
tion substituted therefore 

Administrative Order 1C-213 is hereby amended as described above. 

Vary truly yours, 

A. L. sorter, Jr 
Secretary-Director 

«LP:DSN:sg 

cc: Oil Conservation Commission - Hobbs 
Oil & Ges Engineering Committee - Hobbs 
Oil & Gas Accounting Commission - Santa Fe 
State Land Office - Santa Fe 


